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SHS PARENT ASSOCIATION mini BULLETIN

Save the Dates — Two Upcoming Programs
February 23, 2012

Mark your calendars for these two important programs!

Rachel’s Challenge: Learning the Valuable Power of Kindness & Compassion

Parent & Community Program — March 6 — 7 PM — SHS Auditorium

The SHS Parent Association together with other district parent and student groups will be bringing in the powerful program,
Rachel’s Challenge, to our students during the day on March 6, and to the community at 7 pm that same evening. Born from
a heartbreaking tragedy, this program’s purpose is to foster compassion and kindness in teens and to help parents assist
their children in becoming part of the chain reaction — impacting their lives and other students. This national program has
been delivered to several other local districts to rave reviews; the school communities have seen a positive impact on their
student body. Expect your child to be moved by this experience and for it to prompt good conversations in your home. Plan
to attend the parent and community program so that you may learn first-hand how this program changes children, impacts
schools and to learn how you can support the movement and create a permanent culture of kindness and compassion.

Social Media as a Positive Tool — March 8 - 7 PM — SHS Little Theater

Sharon Miller Cindrich, author, syndicated columnist, television personality and consultant will present to parents as to how
social media can be a positive tool for growth, healthy communication and connection among teens and families. Plan to
join other Shorewood Parents as we explore how to make social media a positive experience for our teens. (The Little
Theater is located in the auditorium building — use the “back stage” doors to enter.)
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